
 

 

 

The Prichard Committee for Academic Excellence is hosting the first statewide Parent 

Leadership Summit, open to parents from Northern Kentucky and all areas of the state.  

Please share this information with all parents in your schools. 

 

Kentucky Parent Leadership Summit  
Saturday, April 28: 10:00 am to 4:00 pm 

Bluegrass Community and Technical College 

500 Newtown Pike, Lexington 

To register: 

http://prichardcommittee.org/kentucky-parent-leadership-summit/ 

 
WHAT IS IT?  The Prichard Committee for Academic Excellence is creating a one-day, 

power-packed, parent leadership experience that will bring parents from across the 

state together to share and learn from Kentucky education and community leaders 

and from each other!  Come and help build a new active statewide network of public 

education champions.   

 

WHAT WILL I LEARN? Six hours of active learning and sharing with each other and with 

state and local education leaders will include:  

an introduction to new ways of thinking about state education data . . . information 

sharing from state and local education leaders . . . how parents are leading in various 

parts of the state . . . and, an introduction to the new accountability model and what it 

means for schools, students, and parents.  

 

WHO CAN ATTEND? Parents, caregivers, community leaders, and mentors of public 

school students – anyone who wants to take an active leadership role as a public 

education champion in their local schools/communities.   Whether you’ve participated 

in a parent leadership program or not, this Summit will offer learning opportunities for all. 

 

COSTS:  No cost to participants; meals are provided. 

TO LEARN MORE: Contact the Prichard Committee at 859-233-9849 or 

Helen Carroll, Parent Leadership Coordinator for The Prichard Committee, 

carroll.proplan@outlook.com | 859-982-4943 
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